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Statements toward a self-reflection 
 

 

Statement Totally agree Agree Neutral Disagree 
Totally 

disagree 

Assessing the existing digital 
competences to help identify areas of 
strength and areas that need 
improvement. 
 

     

Research and identify digital tools and 
resources that can support the CLIL 
experience. Look for tools that align 
with the content and language 
objectives of CLIL 

     

Providing training and professional 
development to ensure an effective 
integration of digital tools in CLIL 
classroom  

     

Designing learning activities that 
scaffold the development of digital 
competences for pupils 
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Exploring and integrating appropriate 
digital tools and resources that align 
with CLIL objectives 

     

Fostering digital literacy and 
responsible use to teach pupils about 
digital literacy, online safety, and 
responsible use of digital resources 

     

Collaborating with technology experts 
as they can provide guidance on 
integrating emerging technologies into 
CLIL lessons and help address any 
technical challenges that may arise 

     

Providing constructive feedback on 
pupils' digital work to help them 
improve their digital competences 

     

Continuously reflecting on the 
integration of digital competences 
within CLIL lessons 

     

Seeking feedback from pupils and 
colleagues to identify areas for 
improvement 

     

 


